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Comments: Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project. 

I herewith oppose the project for one very simple reason - the proposed mine threatens one of our Nation's most

pristine river systems. Even though the mine might provide some short-term economic gain for a few of us, we

risk losing an ecosystem millions of humans, animals, and plants depend on. One might argue that careful

planning minimizes environmental risks associated with the mine. However, risks remain and even the smallest

chance of things going wrong is too much given what is at stake. 

 

Thank you for considering my above comment.

 

With kind regards,

 

Jan Eitel

 


